
     North Hill Estates Civic Club 
 
                   Minutes for Meeting 
 
                                               December 7, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:20 pm by President Mike Kiger at the Christmas Event 
located at the corner of Hurlock and Tyrone. 
 
President Mike Kiger thanked Randy and Sherry for the use of their property and all that help 
put the event together and thanked all the emergency services. 
 
President Mike Kiger announced the winner of the dessert contest and it was Sherry Chalk with 
her pecan pie. 
 
President Mike Kiger announced the winners for which a resident in the neighborhood judged.   

1. Tim and Brenda Combs on Tyrone in first place. 
2. Timmy and Danny on Whitewood in second place. 
3. Robert and Tracy on Andover in third place. 

 
Officer Ryan read over the Constables Report for November.  There were 62 traffic stops. 
 
President Mike Kiger announced to approve the minutes from the November 18, 2019.  Mark 
Wells made a motion and Pam Kimbrough seconded.  
 
President Mike Kiger mentioned to everyone about the new lawyer Eric Tunsil. 
 
The Treasures report was read by Pam Kimbrough.  Pam Kimbrough made a motion and Mark 
Wells seconded. 
 
Kitty Duckett from the Welcoming committee discussed about greeting 4 new home owners 
and 1 new renter. 
 
There were no other business reports. 
 
The floor was open to public comment and everyone was thankful about the event and thanked 
Bill Judice for cooking the burgers. 
 
The next meeting will be February 6, 2020 at Spring Baptist Church. 


